
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Covid Update 

December 22, 2020 

 

Dear Woodlands Residents and Families, 

Last Thursday, December 17, we tested employees and residents for the COVID-19 virus. One residents 

that lives at the Woodlands and one staff that works at the Woodlands tested positive for the COVID-

19 virus.  

The COVID-19 virus is still spreading. We have been able to avoid a major spread of the virus, but even 

one positive case is concerning.  Last week none of residents, tenants or staff tested positive for the 

COVID-19 virus. Unfortunately, now this week we are seeing the virus again.   

Our next round of testing took place yesterday, December 21. We will also be testing staff on 

Wednesday of this week as well. I will send out a brief update when the results become available to us. 

As Christmas approaches, please take extra care this year to protect yourself and others from the 

COVID-19 virus. This virus is very unpredictable and spreads easily.    

God Bless! 

Scot Spates  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You'll find a home in our community. 
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